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Statement on Gov. Kasich’s Tax Reform Proposals from Ohio Chamber Director of Tax & 
Economic Policy Jeff McClain 

“We applaud the governor for recognizing that Ohio’s municipal income tax system is still a major 
deterrent to businesses seeking to invest here and for proposing common-sense changes that would 
further streamline this system and thereby improve our business tax climate.  

We’re still reviewing the broader tax policy recommendations in his proposed budget, but are 
pleased to not see an across-the-board CAT increase. However, it appears to again contain other tax 
shifting elements that may not lead to a healthier economy.” 
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